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As a working librarian with 13+ years of experience in Oregon libraries, and as a 

member of the Albany, Oregon community, I whole-heartedly support this measure. 

We need vibrant library shelves that serve as mirrors for readers to see themselves, 

and windows through which readers can see lives different than their own. This is 

true for readers both young and old. Thank you.  


